
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Please join us for a special assembly as our Y2 children move from Key stage 1 

to Key stage 2. 

The assembly will be held on Monday 24
th

 July 2023 at 9am. 

Spaces will be limited to 2 per family and we would ask that younger siblings 

do not attend as the assembly is quite long and small children may get bored. 

Please indicate on the form sent on Parentmail how many spaces you require 

for the assembly. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 


